
 

SARDAR PATEL UNIVERSITY OF POLICE, SECURITY & 
CRIMINAL JUSTICE, JODHPUR 

(Government of Rajasthan) 

F.2 (93)/Estt./SPUP/2018/Appointment/1171   Dated: 08.06.2018 

CORRIGENDUM 

Corrigendum of Notification/Advertisement issued dated 9th May, 2018 for 

the appointment  to the post of Vice-Chancellor under the provisions of 

SPUP ACT, 2012 

With reference to the notification/advertisement dated 09.05.2018, the 
prospective candidates are informed to submit the application for the post of 
Vice-Chancellor, Sardar Patel University of Police, Security and Criminal 
Justice, Jodhpur in the new application format available on the University 
website (www.policeuniversity.ac.in) as well as on Rajbhawan website 
(www.rajbhawan.rajasthan.gov.in). All other terms and conditions of the 
notification dated 09.05.2018 remain same except that the last date for 
submission of application in the prescribed new format, by post/e-mail to 
The Chairman, Selection Committee, C/o Room No. 243, 2nd Floor, Police 
Headquarters, Lal Kothi,Jaipur-302015, E-mail: cmsc@policeuniversity.ac.in  
will be on or before 5.00 pm on 11.07.2018.  

Note: Candidates who have already applied in the old application format 
against the notification/advertisement dated 09.05.2018, are required to 
submit  fresh supplementary details required at serial numbers 25 & 26 and 

the Declaration by the Candidate on page number 6 of the new application 
format. They need not enclose any attachments/documents relating to their 
qualification, experience, etc. already sent by them with the previous 
application. 
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